The Garrard County Board of Education met on Monday, March 22, 2021 at 6:00 p.m., at Lancaster Elementary School, for a Community Facilities Public Form, Special Called Board Meeting.

Dr. Jerry Browning, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

Board Comments: Dr. Jerry Browning

Mr. Kenneth Hurt Dr. Connie Lamb Mrs. Mary Davis

Public Comment: Sharon Hurt

Beth Trimble

Public Comments: Need for window replacements @ LES Bathrooms need to be remodeled

Fixture Upgrades

Replace broken floor tile

Water flow in classroom sinks - can be addressed via work order

HVAC replacements/upgrades

Update clock system Gym Floor Resurface

Dr. Browning:

Interested in thoughts around GCHS Phase 3

Response was possible Gym to reduce student travel

Response was to highlight the high school

Mr. Hurt:

GCHS Gym

Assembly area for all students

Graduation

Community Resource Center

Dr. Lamb:

Window Replacements – can we save money through energy savings?

Secure Bids

(add of screens and shades recommended by Brad Abee)

Mrs. Davis:

Encouraged those in attendance to keep eyes and ears open to community

Feedback

Kevin Stull:

Baird Financial will be providing board members training on April 9 during

Board meeting prep

Brad Abee:

Addressed all questions regarding current facility status and how items are

addressed outside the bonding process

Kalem Grasham: Expressed appreciation for Brad Abee and pointed out these have been requested by Brad for several years

ORDER AUTHORIZE ADJOURNMENT UNTIL THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING DATE NO.167

At 6:30 p.m., Mr. Kenneth Hurt moved, seconded by Mrs. Mary Davis to adjourn. All members present voted aye, 4-0.